
Stow Police Department Page: 1 
Dispatch Log  From: 09/12/2022  Thru: 09/18/2022     0000 - 2359 

 
For Date: 09/12/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0013 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0024 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0105 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0109 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0113 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0510 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0516 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0546 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0547 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0607 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                0815 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0817 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0853 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0936 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller would like to turn in some items found in her house.  
s7 responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
items retrieved.  
 

 
                1049 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1106 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1116 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1500 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1533 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1536 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
 



                1601 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1622 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting assistance with a MV lock out. S8 assisted  
party with a transport to his residence.  
 

 
                1647 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1653 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1850 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1944 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Lifeline activation no response. Police and fire responding.  
  
 

         Narrative:     
Accidental activation  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-704-IN 
 
                2204 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2344 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/13/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0032 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0058 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                0207 DISTURBANCE AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting parties outside talking and causing a  
disturbance. S3 checked the are reporting all is quiet.    
 

 
                0257 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co reporting an Elevator alarm. Police and Fire  
responding. Area checked accidental activation.     
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-705-IN 
 
                0308 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                0548 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0556 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0800 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0922 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 



 
                0953 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    @HIGH ST - MARLBORO RD 
 
                1009 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2022 1010 Caller reporting a fall with out injuries.  
Requesting a lift assist at location. 
09/13/2022 1022 refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-706-IN 
 
                1138 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2022 1139 Party in to station to request to speak with  
an officer about an issue with a neighbor. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-150-OF 
 
                1308 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1343 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2022 1344 Caller reporting his Corgi got out of thier  
yard this morning. The dog is described as a 35 pound tri  
color mostly white and brown. The dog has a collar, but no  
tags on it. 
 

 
                1414 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/13/2022 1415 Party requesting information, Admin  
assistant helping at this time. 

 
 
                1504 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1508 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1511 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1522 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1526 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1526 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1530 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1601 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1613 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1620 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    594191AB 
 
                1724 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting to speak with an officer about a possible  
catalytic converter theft    S11 spoke with caller and will  
file a report.  



 
       Refer To Incident:    22-151-OF 
 
                1801 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    594406AB 
 
                1829 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1847 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    594457AB 
 
                1907 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1917 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    594494AB 
 
                1933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    594505AB 
 
                1946 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + MINISTERS WAY 
 Refer To Citation:    594517AB 
 
                2000 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2016 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    594544AB 
 
                2030 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2042 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                2058 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

BOX 4215 sounding. General fire alarm. Police and Fire  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Faulty alarm 2nd floor.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-707-IN 
 
 
For Date: 09/14/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0035 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0039 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                0040 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0047 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0213 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Bolton PD request transport of party from the Town Line to  
Shaws in town. S3 responded and transported party. 



 
         Narrative:     

S/m 9935.3@0220  E/m 9938.7@0225 
 

 
                0547 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0557 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0816 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports alarm sounding at Building E. S5 and E4  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 request Maynard ambulance respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 confirmed accidental activation. MFD was cancelled prior  
to response. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-708-IN 
 
                0829 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0907 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 
 

 
                0930 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0943 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her driveway is being blocked by a  
construction vehicle.  S5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S5 assisted involved parties. 
 

 
                1148 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports he lost his drivers license.  Party report  
the RMV has been notified and wil be issuing a new one. 
 

 
                1201 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he has fallen and cant get up. S5, E14, E19  
and Maynard A1 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E19 reports patient refusal. A1 was cancelled prior to  
arrival. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-709-IN 
 
                1412 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports she has fallen and cannot get up. S5, E14 and  
Maynard A1 responded. 
 



         Narrative:     
A1 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 11.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-710-IN 
 
                1524 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1600 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party reporting a prior road rage incident.  
Information logged and parties advised.       
 

 
                1624 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1719 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1733 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
 
                1829 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2107 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2123 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2352 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/15/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0014 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                0027 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0047 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    REGENCY - RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                0057 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0227 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0231 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0250 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0253 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                0553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0614 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    LIBRARY HILL RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                0821 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SCHOOL ZONE - GREAT RD 
 
                0900 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0914 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 



 
                0922 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports lose dogs running around. S9 responded and  
checked the area. 
 

 
                1149 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1318 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 
 
                1318 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ROBERT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he found a dog on Whitman St.  ACO was  
notified. 
 

 
                1324 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + FARM RD 
 
                1408 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1520 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Motorcycle who passed her. Caller  
advised.  
 

 
                1651 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-152-OF 
 
                1857 COMPLAINT AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV spinning tires in the beach parking  
lot. S10 checked the are no damage to the lot and MV GOA.    
 

 
                1901 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party turning in found money. 
 

 
                2346 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
                2357 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    TOWN CENTER PARK - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/16/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0008 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0026 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0030 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 Refer To Citation:    598262AB 
 
                0120 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0128 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0208 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    NO NAME RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request police for noise in the basement. 
 

         Narrative:     
s3/s9 as well as bolton pd respond. house was checked with  
negative findings. caller was spoken to and advised of  
negative findings.  
 

 
                0248 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0745 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

80 yof with complaint of vomitting and general weakness. S7,  
R17, E14 and ALS3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS3 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 6.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-712-IN 
 
                0752 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0821 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0821 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0928 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1050 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1153 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

S2 and S2 assisted with funeral procesion. 
 

 
                1238 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1312 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1410 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak to an officer regarding a verbal  
argument which occurred at a soccer game last night. S7  
spoke with and advised party. 
 

 
                1516 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1528 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports being nipped by a dog while walking. 
 

         Narrative:     
aco was notified, will follow up.  
 

 
                1549 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 



                1624 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1635 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1656 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    599131AB 
 
                1711 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1733 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
 
                1940 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports her neighbor has installed a driveway light  
that is shining brightly on to her property and the roadway. 
 

         Narrative:     
s10 responds, advised caller to speak with building dept.  
 

 
                2352 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/17/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0003 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0006 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0012 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                0043 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0052 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0056 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0057 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                0105 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0115 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0512 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request ambulance for knee pain. 
 

         Narrative:     
29/res17/l5 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
transport to emerson.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-714-IN 
 
                0539 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0853 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 



         Narrative:     
Caller reports her water won't stop running and she can't  
shut it off. S4 and E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 unable to shutoff water.  Management was contacted and  
they will be sending out someone to assist. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-715-IN 
 
                0929 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1321 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports hallway motion. S2 and S4 responded. 
 

 
                1331 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in spoke with S21 regarding problems between a coach  
and a parent of a player.  S21 advised party of their  
options. S4 was notified. 
 

 
                1358 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    CONANT DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 23 yom who has fallen, hit his head and is  
seizing. S4, R17 and ALS6 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS6 transported patient to Leahey hospital. S/m 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
09/17/2022 1506 R17 off 30.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-716-IN 
 
                1431 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dog in a car and is worried about its  
well-being.  S4 responded and checked the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
09/17/2022 1459 S4 checked on the animal, it was not in  
distress. Message left for owner. 
 

 
                1533 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/17/2022 1531 Caller from location reporting a female is  
having a seizure of some kind. The caller reported he was  
upstairs in the office and the party was downstairs. Sudbury  
Fire ambulance started due to R17 being out of town on  
another medical call. 
09/17/2022 1533 Pro EMS notified and will start a ALS unit. 
09/17/2022 1549 L5 reports cancel Pro ALS response, Sudbury  
Amubluance is ALS and evaluating. ALS cancelled. 
09/17/2022 1554 L5 and Sudbury clear, refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-717-IN 
 
 
For Date: 09/18/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0514 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller states accidental 911.  
 

         Narrative:     
confirmed accidental.  



 
 
                0542 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0838 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 0839 Party into station to report a concern with  
a possible interaction with another party at a event.  
Information logged and party advised to call 911 if the  
other involved party approaches, harasses or becomes  
verbally abusive. 
 

 
                0845 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 0845 Multiple alarms from location. Bolton  
started to assist. 
09/18/2022 0849 Alarm company called back with a cancel  
request, S5 and Bolton advised. 
 

 
                1121 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 1122 Caller reporting his mother is not feeling  
well and very confused. 
09/18/2022 1144 R17 transporting w/ALS starting 0.0 
09/18/2022 1156 Off at hospital ending 7.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-718-IN 
 
                1127 Boat Patrol Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
 
                1236 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 1237 Caller reporting the Collins Foundation has  
been flying a plane yesterday and today and he is not  
supposed to be. Party advised the information will be logged  
and forwarded to the proper authorities. The caller wanted  
the police to go to the location and stop them from flying.  
Party further advised that would not be happening, do to the  
fact the police department has no authority to stop the  
flights. The caller got upset and stated it was dangerous  
and could fall out of the sky and kill someone. S22 advised  
him that could happen at anytime with any airplane. Party  
again advised it would be logged and forwarded. 
 

 
                1244 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 1245 Hudson advising of a party thier officers  
spoke with by the Town Beach about a possible earlier  
breaking and entering. The party was last observed walking  
towards the beach area, described as looking very disheveled  
a walking around with a bag. The involved party stated he  
looked rough because he was involved in a knife fight a  
couple of days ago. 
 

 
                1337 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 1339 Caller requesting to speak with officers S4  
or S8 about a wallet and his ID that was not in his vehicle  
that was towed the other night. Party advised when they will  
both be back in and to contact them then. 
 

 
                1453 RADAR VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 



                1521 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD + ZANDER WAY 
 
                1540 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD + ZANDER WAY 
 
                1549 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1641 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting medical. S11 and Fire Responding.  
R17 transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 7.0 
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-719-IN 
 
                1701 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] COX ST 
         Narrative:     

Hudson FD requesting an Engine company for station coverage.  
E14 responding.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-720-IN 
 
                1706 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                1707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 044CRESCEN] CEMETARY - CRESCENT ST 
 
                1734 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 1736 Vehicle blocking turn around by gate.  
Attempting to locate owner. 
09/18/2022 1740 Owner located and moving his vehicle. 
 

 
                1753 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
          Location:    [HUD] 125 FOREST RD HUDSON 
         Narrative:     

D14 activation  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-721-IN 
 
                1754 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + HIGH ST 
         Narrative:     

S22 reporting a MV in the roadway with no one in it.  
Operator of the MV was attempting to get a lost dog from the  
roadway. ACO notified and Dog left with a neighbor.    
 

 
                1806 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1820 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1854 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting 2 parties in a jeep in the orchard after  
hours. S11/S22 checked the area.     
 

 
                1918 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1924 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1934 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 



                2012 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2026 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2030 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/18/2022 2031 One vehicle in lot, no one around. 
 

 
                2036 OPEN DOOR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

garage door on right side of building open. area checked,  
door closed using controls in garage bay. 
 

 
                2352 ALARM, BURGLAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW LIBRARY] RANDALL LIBRARY - CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller stated she drove by library and heard an alarm going  
off and lights on building flashing 
 

         Narrative:     
S3 and S5 responded noted it was the fire alarm asked fire  
to be notified.  Paged out to Fire. 
 

         Narrative:     
No smoke or fire noted at this time 
 

         Narrative:     
Building inspector contacted at request of fire dept.  
 

 
                2356 FIRE, ALARM BOX DETAIL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW LIBRARY] RANDALL LIBRARY - CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Fire Alarm is going off, nothing showing, police are on  
scene 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 and E14 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 on arrival noted strobes going off 
 

         Narrative:     
S3 and S5 were on scene 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 reported 3rd floor alarm activation, did not receive  
radio box requested building inspector be contacted 
 

         Narrative:     
Building inspector contacted will check building in the  
morning. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-722-IN 
 
 

 


